
Investigative Update for Week Ending July 21, 1995 

 

Investigative 

 

* Conducted a telephone interview with Dr. David Garrow concerning sources of assassiantion 

records created by the CPUSA and its officials.  Sent letters to follow up on his several suggested 

contacts (academics and former party officials.) 

 

* Continued follow up investigations on sources of records in New Orleans. 

 

* Conducted follow up investigations for additional names and addresses of former HSCA and other 

investigative entity staff. 

 

* Conducted telephone interview with Rebecca Patton, Esq, Counsel to the Illinois State Auditor 

General, concerning the assassination records of the former Illinois Legislative Investigative 

Commission. 

 

Administrative 

 

* Sent letters to investigator applicants not selected for position. 

 

* Maintained follow through with Tracy and applicant David Montague to hire him. 

 

* Reviewed DOJ Security Regulations in preparation for my TS secuirty clearance briefing. 


